

LATE DISTRIBUTION FOR COUNCIL - March 9, 2004

VANCOUVER BOARD OF PARKS AND RECREATION

RR-1(c)(i)

March 9, 2004

Mayor L. Campbell and Members of City Council City Hall Vancouver, BC

Dear Mayor Campbell and Members of Council:

The Board at its regular meeting on Monday, March 8, 2004 received copies of a staff report dated March 1, 2004 with regard to the 2004 Operating Budget - Interim Estimates and the Administrative Report dated February 20, 2004 to Council. Board members discussed these reports and passed the following motions:

THAT the Board recommend to Council to accept Recommendations A and B(i) as the first preference and B (ii) as the second preference, as stated in the Administrative Report dated February 20, 2004.

Regards.

Susan J. Mundick General Manager